
 

 

 

Happy Halloween! 
Thank you to all of the family 
members who came to our Halloween 
Parade and participated in our 
celebration! The children sure 
enjoyed dressing up and walking 
around the building for trick-or-treat 
with you. Everyone went home with 
lots of goodies! In addition to the 
parade, we had an action-packed 
week with several different special 
activities. On Tuesday we had an 
Agriculture in the Classroom lesson 
with Ms. Rhonda, where we learned 
all about corn. On Wednesday we had 
Kinesiology class with the college 
students in the gym. On Thursday we 
went for a walk around campus with 
the Infant/Toddler class. On Friday 
we had Music Time with the college 
students. We were very busy! 

Ms. Kelly, Ms. Shirley, & Ms. Sherri 

 

 

Trick-or-treating around Horrabin. 

 

Having fun with our families. 
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Kinesiology Class. 
Physical Development & Health: Use 
strength and control to accomplish 
tasks.   

Music Time. 
The Arts: Begin to appreciate and 
participate in music activities.   

 

 

 

 

Agriculture in the 
Classroom. 
Science: Observe, investigate, describe, 
and categorize living things.  

Walking Field Trip. 
Social Studies: Contribute to the well-
being of one’s early childhood 
environment, school, and community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


